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January Newsletter - 2018 
 

712 Thompson Street, Homer, GA 30547 

http://www.banks.k12.ga.us/bcms/  

T: 706-677-2277 

 
 

Banks County Middle School  
 

Welcome back! 

We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday 

season!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 12 

 Report cards  

January 15 

 MLK Holiday – no 

school 

January 17 

 BCMS Spelling Bee: 

o 6th grade @ 8:30  

o 7th grade @ 11:00  

o 8th grade @ 1:45 

January 30 

 System Spelling Bee @ 

9:30 at BCES 

 

 

Gifted Testing: 

Gifted testing will begin in February. Please contact Lisa 

Rylee (lisa.rylee@banks.k12.ga.us) if you would like to 

refer someone for testing (no later than Friday, February 

2) or if you have any questions about the gifted program. 

Golf: 

Any student interested in trying out for the Golf Team 

must have a valid physical on file in the office. 

Career Day: 

Career Day is Thursday, March 29th. If you would like to 

be a presenter, please contact Tressa Dodd. 

tressa.dodd@banks.k12.ga.us or 706.677.2277 

 

 

Mentors Needed: 

The Mentor Program always welcomes new mentors! 

Contact Tressa Dodd if interested. 

tressa.dodd@banks.k12.ga.us or 706.677.2277 

Upcoming 7th Graders: 

This is a reminder that 

the upcoming 7th 

graders need to have 

current immunizations. 

(MCV4 and Tdap.) 
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Basketball  

Date   Opponent  Location                   

January 11   Union    Boys-H / Girls-A 4:15 

January 15-18 NGML Tournament   Boys @ Lumpkin      

January 15-18 NGML Tournament   Girls @ Union      

January 20   Hebron        (A Teams) Boys & Girls-H 4:15 

January 22   Hebron                    (B Team) Girls-H 4:15 

January 25   Tallulah Falls             (A Team) Girls-A 4:15 

January 27  Buford            Boys-H / Girls-H 10:00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 Please don’t forget to 

send in your Box Tops 

for Education!  Ms. 

Taylor in 8th grade 

science is still 

collecting.  

 

 Yearbooks on sale $40. 

Ordering deadline is 

April 23rd. 

 

 "Thank You" to 

everyone who 

sponsored a child or 

family during our "All 

Wrapped Up 

Community 

Christmas."  By working 

together we made 

Christmas better for 

398 children. This could 

not have been done 

without you. Thanks 

Again, Carol Williams  

 

 

 

SEND US YOUR PHOTOS: 

THE BCMS YEARBOOK NEEDS YOUR PICTURES: 

Have you taken some awesome photos of school 

events and activities throughout the 2017-2018 school 

year? Well, we'd love for you to send us any pictures 

you've got of BCMS students and activities for our 

yearbook! There's nothing like seeing the year in the 

review from the perspective of our students and the 

community! 

HOW TO SUBMIT:  

Simply email the photos to 

bcmsyearbook@banks.k12.ga.us and you're done! 

Thanks for all your help! 

 


